
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- Public Hearing Notice – 
Waterloo Township 

         Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 7:00pm 
 

The Waterloo Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 7:00pm at the Waterloo Township Offices 

located at 9773 Mt. Hope Road, Munith, MI 49259. The purpose of the 
Public Hearing is to receive public comment and input on a requested 

special land use on parcel 000-05-25-404-001-00 located at 15075 Gorton 
Road, Chelsea, MI 48118. The Special Land Use request is to allow a 20% 
Commercial and 80% Residential use of the parcel.  The parcel is owned 
by Carol L. Escher, 20160 Williamsville Road, Gregory, MI 48137.  A copy 

of the application and supporting documents may be viewed at the 
Township offices during regular business hours. 

  
Written comments should be mailed to:  Waterloo Township Offices, 9773 

Mt. Hope Rd, Munith, MI 49259 or dropped off at the offices during 
regular business hours prior to July 18, 2022. 

 
Individuals with special needs requiring auxiliary aids or services should 
contact the Waterloo Township Board by writing or calling the Clerk’s 
Office, 9773 Mt. Hope Rd, Munith, MI 49259.  Phone: 517-596-8400. 
 
Ralph Schumacher 
Planning Commission Secretary 

Waterloo Township 
Located at: 9773 Mt. Hope Rd. Munith, MI 49259 
517-596-8200 office/517-596-8600 fax 
Hours:  9:00 AM – 1:00 PM    Monday, Tuesday, Thursday  
Wednesday 1:00 – 5:00PM 
www.waterlootwpmi.com 
 


